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Baden Powell Times 


(19/10/2023 autumn 2)





Medicines in School 


If your child requires medicine in school please remember to complete a form at the office. We cannot administer medicine until this form has been completed due health and safety law.   If you send your child in with medicine and have not completed a form we will call you and ask you to come and administer the medicine. 





Dear Parents or Carers,


We now head into our first term break. This newsletter I am going to attempt to be a sports journalist as I give a summary report on our year five and year six boys football team – as you will probably notice there is a reason you don’t see me reporting live football on the TV.  


Our team kicked off their first game with vigour and enthusiasm and as the tournament progressed they began to function as a disciplined team who used space effectively, defended well and attacked with purpose and flair.  A wonder goal gave the team a great victory in their second game and a draw secured their place in the quarter final.   They were very unlucky and were put out by a penalty, and despite the defeat they showed great sportsmanship and magnanimity.  Well done to all – I am exceptionally proud of you. 


Mr Smith 


Mr Smith 





























   


 


			 








                          








Photographer 


The school photographer will be in on Tuesday 21st November.  Please ensure children are in their uniform for their individual and family photos.   





FSM Vouchers


£20 per chid vouchers will be sent to families who receive income related free school meals – (this is not part of the current universal free school meals provided by the London Mayor) -via email from the company endenred.  The dispatch date is October 20th.  Please remember to check your junk mail folder also. 








“Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the world.” – 


Nelson Mandela
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 		Reading 


To help your child at home you could:


Read with your children or listen to them read.  Ask them simple questions such as what was the character’s name? What word would you use to describe the character?  Have you read a story similar to this? What was the main thing that happened? 





Scooters, bikes, e-scooter, e-bike 


Please remember that neither adults nor children should ride scooters, bikes or e-bikes in the playground when arriving at, or departing from school.  This also includes allowing children to stand on the board of an adult scooter while being pushed. 


Both adults and children should walk to the side of the scooter or bike. 
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	Attendance


 Please remember to contact the school if your child will be absent.  The school number is 020 8985 6176.  


Please remember not to take family holidays during term time these will not be authorised. 





Curriculum Information is available on the school website.











      Important Dates





October Half-Term:                               Monday 23rd October to Friday 27th October. 


School Closed for Election 		Thursday 9th November 2023


Photographer 			 Tuesday 9th November 2023


Children in Need 			 Wednesday 15th November 2023


Parents Evening:                                    Thursday   14th December 3.30pn to 7.00pm


Infants Christmas Performance:       Monday 18th December 2.00pm


EYFS Christmas Performance:           Tuesday 19th December 10.00am


Last Day of Term:                                   Thursday 21st December - School closes at 1.20pm


INSET Day for staff:                                Monday 8th January 2024


Children return to school:                    Tuesday 9th January 2024








